
Hello! I am writing to request that the committee provide the matching funds PBOT needs to apply for 
the grants to rebuild the Columbia Blvd bridge, and the money for a feasibility study to replace the 
Lombard St. bridge. These crossings are crucial for me and my neighbors on the Peninsula, and it's very 
important that they are safe, modern, and resilient in event of an earthquake or other disaster.  
Thank you!  
Jacquelyn Martin 
St Johns resident of 16 years 

 

 


